
From: Timothy Karas <tkaras@peralta.edu> 
 Sent: Tuesday, March 20, 2018 7:39 AM

 To: Timothy Karas <tkaras@peralta.edu>
 Cc: COA-FAS <COA-FAS@peralta.edu>

 Subject: TODAY: Open Forum: Par�cipatory Governance and Department Chair Structure
 

Hello:

 

The process of review and revising our participatory governance and organizational structure continues. An
open forum is scheduled for Tuesday, March 20, from 12:30-2:00pm to review the revised documents and
provide final feedback opportunity.

 

Key items to be covered at the forum are:

·         Revision of department clusters

·         Updated participatory governance handbook and framework

 

Thank you to everyone that has provided feedback though the review process.

 

Timothy Karas, Ed.D
 President

 College of Alameda
  

Administra�on Building
 555 Ralph Appezzato Memorial Parkway

 Alameda, CA 94501
 tkaras@peralta.edu
 (510) 748-2200
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